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MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold R. Denton, Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor

Regulation
FROM: James G. Keppler, Regional Administrator, Region III
SUBJECT: PETITION FOR EMERGENCY RELIEF (LASALLE)

FROM EDWARD M. GOGOL

Att: -hed is a Petition for Emergency Relief from Edward M. Gogol raising
concerns regarding containment leak rate testing. The concerns appear to be
both generic and directed at LaSalle. There is also a request for certain
documents regarding the Byron plant. In view of the relief requested, it e
appears that the petition should be treated under 10 CFR 2.206. ‘ ?j

We are transmitting the petition to‘you for action, since it appeari to o e
Region III that the plant specific matters raised in the petition would be
within the cognizance of the Containment Systems Branch, DSI/NRR.

As backup material, we are putting in the mail to you (with a copy to f! and
ELD) the following documents:

Inspection Report 50-373/82-25 (June 9, 1982)

Commonwealth Edison response to 50-373/82-25 (July 7, 1982)

Letter acknowledging Commonwealth Edison response (July 21, 1982)

Inspection Report 50-373/82-32 (July 29, 1982)

Inspection Report 50-373/83-28; 50-374/83-23 (DE) (July 28, 1983)
Commonwealth Edison response to 50-373/83-28; 50-374/83-23 (August 24, 1983)
Letter acknowledging Commonwealth Edison Response (September 2, 1983)

Please coordinate the response to this petition with Roger Walker, Region III,
(FTS 388-7565). -

James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator

Enclosure: Petition for Emergency
Relief

cc w/enclosure:
J. Stone, 1E
J. Lieberman, ELD




